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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 10:08 AM


To: J. Stuart


Cc: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Barbara Byrne


Subject: Delta Effects Bullets


Hi Jeff,


Thanks for your candid comments yesterday about the Delta Effects Analysis. We have been elevating


significant concerns to the Directors for awhile and so far have not signaled any concerns regarding to what you


mentioned to Barry yesterday. We have a 3 agency director meeting tomorrow and it would be helpful to have


some talking points about what your analysis is revealing. I am meeting with Maria and Barry today at noon


and I am going to need at least a first cut of talking points for to have ready for that conversation. Can you


please put something together for me by noon?


Thank you!


howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

